
 

Save the Date for FMSA Annual Training on Oct. 
21 
Background:  

HHSC is providing an annual training for financial management services agencies (FMSAs) on Oct. 21. All 
FMSAs currently contracted with MCOs or HHSC must attend this mandatory training. 

Key Details:  

The training will be held by webinar on Monday, Oct. 21 and is typically all day. Once the agenda is 
finalized, a separate notice will be posted which will include more details and a registration link. 

Run a test of your computer’s connectivity before Oct. 21 if you have never attended a webinar training, 
in case of a problem that only your IT technician can fix. 

Proprietary 

http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTkwNzE4LjgxODkxNTEmbWVzc2FnZWlkPU1EQi1QUkQtQlVMLTIwMTkwNzE4LjgxODkxNTEmZGF0YWJhc2VpZD0xMDAxJnNlcmlhbD0xNzQ5NTUyNiZlbWFpbGlkPW91cmFuYS5jYWNob0BoaHNjLnN0YXRlLnR4LnVzJnVzZXJpZD1vdXJhbmEuY2FjaG9AaGhzYy5zdGF0ZS50eC51cyZmbD0mZXh0cmE9TXVsdGl2YXJpYXRlSWQ9JiYm&&&102&&&https://support.logmeininc.com/gotomeeting/get-ready
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